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Tulare Local Healthcare District 

Board of Directors 

 to District 1 Residents: 

We Invite You to Join Us! 

  
The Board is soliciting letters of interest from District 1 residents in 
order to fill a Board vacancy. Interviews will be conducted. The selection 
of the Board’s newest Director is expected to be made prior to April 1, 
2021. 
  
Minimum Requirements – To be considered, you must be a voter 
qualified to vote for the office being sought at the time of application and 
maintain residency in District 1.  You cannot be a District management 
employee or board member for any other hospital serving the same area. 
  
Term – The office term expires following an election in November 2022 to 
fill a new four-year term. 
 
To Apply – Deliver a letter indicating your interest and qualifications via 
email to publicrequests@tulareregional.org or by post to P.O. Box 1136, 
Tulare, CA  93275. 
 
Deadline – Your letter must be received by 5 pm, Wednesday, March 17, 
2021. Postmarks prior to the deadline are not sufficient for acceptance. 
  
Compensation – This position is voluntary and there are no benefits. 
  
Note: To confirm you maintain a residence in District 1, please enter your 
home address at  
https://electedl.tularecounty.ca.gov/electiondatalookup or contact 
District staff at (559) 685-3879. 
 

 

Please contact District staff at publicrequests@tulareregional.org or 
(559) 685-3879 if you have questions or require assistance. 

mailto:tlhcd5vacancy@gmail.com
https://electedl.tularecounty.ca.gov/electiondatalookup/
mailto:tlhcd5vacancy@gmail.com
mailto:publicrequests@tulareregional.org

